
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 
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A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

 

We hope you've had  a lovely week and have ha 
chance to enjoy the sunshine. 

 

Firstly, well done to Macaulay Class (reception)  who 
performed a fantastic class assembly this week. Their 
confidence was brilliant and we learnt lots too! Thank 
you to families who joined us in school. 

 

To help and encourage the children to learn their times tables, we are holding 
a Rock Star Day on Friday 26th May. Children are invited to come into school 
dressed as Rockstars. You can search on the internet for ideas for homemade 
costumes. We can't wait to get rocking! 

 

Finally and with Mrs Harriman’s permission and following her absence from 
school over the past few weeks, I wanted to share an update with you. Mrs 
Harriman has recently been diagnosed with 
cancer and therefore will not be in school 
for a while longer whilst she receives treat-
ment. We know you will all join us in send-
ing the wonderful Mrs Harriman lots of 
love.  

 

Have a nice weekend.  

 

Miss Slinger 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

Primary Leadership Team 

#collaboration #community 

A reminder that we will would 

like to  collect chocolate for the 

Summer Fair’s Chocolate Tombola 

so there will be a non-uniform 

day on Monday 22nd May. If you 

wish to come in non-school uni-

form then please bring  a choco-

late donation.  

Thank you. 
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It's empathy. 
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Upcoming Dates 

Mon 22nd May—non-

uniform day to collect choco-

late donations for chocolate 

tombola  

Weds 24th May-Thurs 25th May—Y6 resi-

dential to London  

Fri 26th May—TTRS Day—dress as a rock 

star! 

Mon 29th May—Fri 2nd June—HALF TERM 

Mon 12th June—Careers’ Day 

Tues 13th June—Summer Fair after school 

Fri 16th June—Super Men Day 

Mon 20th Nov—INSET DAY—school closed 

to pupils  

 

 

 

Attendance  

Good to be Green— 

well done to all of our badge winners this week! 

 

 

Richmond 

Leo – Red badge 

Hughenden 

Charlie G G – Bronze badge 

Rithushan – Bronze badge 

Lano – Bronze badge 

Timothy – Bronze badge 

Anika – Silver badge 

Sheridan Class  

Bartek - 2nd Round Green 
Merit  

Leela - 2nd Round Red  

Ola - 2nd Round Red  

Rozya - 2nd Round Green 
Merit  

Serghei - 2nd Round Red  

Summer - 2nd Round 
Green  

Character Muscle of the Week 

- week beginning 22nd May— 

GRATITUDE 

 
Gratitude 
is an emo-
tion simi-
lar to ap-

preciation.  
 

 

These children will 

have collected house 

points from adults 

across school for using 

their character mus-

cles well, been great 

role models, com-

pleting home learning 

and generally being 

brilliant! 

Congratulations to Cavendish class who have had a 

wonderful week of attendance . Congratulations 

also goes to Lansdowne  class for your wonderful 

punctuality this week. Keep up the hard work! We 

are having a wonderful term of attendance please 

keep up the hard work during the last week of term 

and remember to call school every day your child is 

absent.   

Many thanks, 

Mrs Edwards  

Class % Attendance 

Macaulay 95.8% 

Lansdowne 94.1% 

Richmond 95.8% 

Hughenden 91.7% 

Lothair 97% 

Sheriden 97% 

Cavendish 97.5% 

Whole School Attendance  95.5% 


